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Garbage and Recycling Collection Changes Begin April 4 to Parts of Borough Park 

The New York City Department of Sanitation is announcing that some residents of Borough Park 

will see their garbage and recycling collection day change starting Monday, April 4. The changes 

come at the urging of community leaders and residents, and after negotiations, will affect 

residents living between 8 Ave and 16 Ave, between 45 Street and 62 Street.  

 

All residents should place the material out for collection after 4 p.m. the evening before their 

designated collection day.  

 
Residents living in the gray-shaded area in the above map will not have a change in their 

collection schedule.  

 

The Department is sending mailers to area residents with the new collection information. 

 

About the New York City Department of Sanitation 

The Department of Sanitation (DSNY) promotes a healthy environment through the efficient 

management of solid waste and the development of environmentally sound long-range planning 

for handling refuse, including recyclables. The Department operates 59 district garages and 

manages a fleet of more than 2,000 rear-loading collection trucks, 450 mechanical brooms and 

500 salt/sand spreaders. The Department clears litter, snow and ice from approximately 6,500 

miles of City streets and removes debris from vacant lots as well as abandoned vehicles from 

City streets. 
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